
From: Murry, Fredrick J.
To: Pearson, Stewart E.
Cc: "Anthony_Dennis@doh.state.fl.us"; John Mousa; Hutton, Richard H
Subject: FW: Fencing and Signage West of the Former Koppers Site
Date: Thursday, August 26, 2010 8:47:25 AM
Attachments: Beazer Fence Line.pdf

Hi Stu:
 
Please share this information with Gregory  Council and Mitch Browman about the need for extra
fencing
 
Fred.

From: Hambidge, Donald E. 
Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2010 8:01 AM
To: Murry, Fredrick J.
Cc: Pearson, Stewart E.; Gillen, Kilian C.
Subject: FW: Fencing and Signage West of the Former Koppers Site

Mr. Murry:
 
Attached please see where Operations has indicated the need for gates.  Also, please
see where the northern most section of fence needs to be moved either to the east or
west as it is shown going right down the middle of a redtention pond.
 
Thank you,
 
Don Hambidge, PE
Assistant Director

From: Hansen, Jerry L. 
Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 2010 9:30 AM
To: Hambidge, Donald E.
Cc: Gillen, Kilian C.; Hunt, Davis H.
Subject: RE: Fencing and Signage West of the Former Koppers Site

Don,
 
I’ve attached a copy of Beazer’s proposed fence line drawing with notes identifying areas that will
require gates. Davy and Ed went out and performed a field inspection of the area and identified the
locations where the fence contractor will need to install gates. These gates are necessary in order
for us to have access to maintain the mowing of the rights-of-way and retention basins.  
 
Thanks, Jerry
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From: Hambidge, Donald E. 
Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2010 5:06 PM
To: Hansen, Jerry L.
Cc: Gillen, Kilian C.
Subject: FW: Fencing and Signage West of the Former Koppers Site
 
Jerry:
 
I don't believe that we have anything east of the proposed fence line that is
indicated on the attachment; but, please take a look and make sure for me.
 
Thanks,
 
Don
 

From: Council, Greg [mailto:Greg.Council@geotransinc.com] 
Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2010 1:48 PM
To: Murry, Fredrick J.
Cc: Anthony_Dennis@doh.state.fl.us; 'John Mousa'; Hunzinger, Robert E; Radson, Marion J.; Scott,
Teresa A.; Hambidge, Donald E.; Pearson, Stewart E.; Hutton, Richard H; dean.williamson@ch2m.com;
Sweigard, Kimberly A.; Helton, Kelsey; Scott Miller (miller.scott@epa.gov); Brourman, Mitch (Pittsburgh)
NA
Subject: Fencing and Signage West of the Former Koppers Site

Hello Mr. Murry,
 
The attached letter describes Beazer’s proposed fence installation west of the former Koppers Site.
 
Please review this and let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
Greg
 
Gregory W. Council, PE | Principal Engineer
770.642.1000 Ext. 103 | Cell:  404.310.8403 | Fax: 770.642.8808

GEOTRANS, INC. | A Tetra Tech Company
1080 Holcomb Bridge Rd. | Building 100, Suite 190 | Roswell, GA 30076 | www.geotransinc.com

PLEASE NOTE: This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information. Any
distribution or use of this communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you
are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from your system.

 
 


